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8 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 
 
Re: Local Walk 
 
 
This week in our English lessons we are writing a letter to Queen Elizabeth 11. 
To support this learning we would like Year 1 to post their letters to the queen. 
We would like to walk to the local post office to buy a stamp and post our 
letters. We would like this to take place on Friday 11th February.  
 
Consent for this event is covered under the regular visit consent form. If you 
have already signed this form you do not need to take any further action. If you 
do not wish for your child to take part, please let me know.  
 
If you would like your child to purchase their own stamp to post their own letter, 
then please bring 85p in a sealed envelope on Friday 11th February. Any children 
without stamp money will post the class letter instead of their own letter.  
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss French and Mrs Brown 
Year 1 Teachers  
 
 
 
 


